
 

Home 
Learning 

Year 1 
 

 

 

Date: Friday 9th February 

Gospel Value-Peace 

Class News 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS NEWSLETTER IS ACCCESSABLE ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE IN THE YEAR 1 

SECTION MAKING IT EASIER FOR YOU TO ACCESSS THE HYPERLINKS. 

This week our English work has been linked to our story work on The 3 Billy Goats Gruff. The children 

planned and wrote letters to the troll telling him why they’d like to cross the bridge and how they’d feel 

if he let them cross! We’ve been delighted with their persuasive writing! The children have completed 

their art unit on Sculpture and this week made super 3D Junk Model Castles. Their creativity and art 

skills really shone through!   

This week we have used the story of Hanni to learn about Internet Safety and have linked this to our 

work on having our voice heard for Children’s Mental Health Week.  

New Maths Challenge - The 99 Club  

The children are continuing to work hard on their Monday morning Maths challenge. We’re so proud of 

the way they are applying their addition skills to develop number fluency. 

Read, Write Inc. Groups 

This week the children have been issued their weekly reading books and their online Oxford Reading 

Owl Book. Please can you ensure that your child’s reading books are in school on a Wednesday as this 

is the day when we will continue to change the children’s books.  

Please note that we continue to assign online reading books every week on Oxford Reading Owl. 
We ask that you continue to read regularly with your child and to record the reads in the yellow reading 
record book. 
 
Times Table Rock Stars 
Please note that we have now added the 5 times table to Times Table Rock Stars for you to access at 
home, along with the 10s times table. 
 
 
Half Term Holidays 
We hope you have a lovely Half Term Break and thank you for your support this half term. 
We look forward to working with the children next half term. 
Please note that the children return to school on Tuesday 20th February. 
For a full list of dates please look at the school’s weekly newsletter. 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 



 Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Times Table Rock Stars Spellings/Phonics 

Please read at least 5x over the 
week. 
Please remember to write in their 
reading journals so we can count 
their reads. 
Remember that in their daily 

phonics lessons the children 

participate in reading activities. 

Have fun working on counting in 10s and the 10 times 
table and on counting in 5s and the 5 times table. 
To help your child with the games online, when children 
are presented with 2X10 for example, you could ask your 
child to count in 10s, perhaps presenting them with 2 
wooden blocks or drawing 2 long lines to represent 10. 
The children are very experienced in counting in 10s and 

also in 5s. Have fun. 

The children who have 

purple RWI reading books 

have continued learning 

the Set 3 Sounds detailed 

below. Please revisit all Set 

2 sounds and the Set 3 

sounds.. 

 

 

Set 3 sounds 

Set2 sounds 



 


